
EBE Postgraduate Students Presentations of Study Progress Reports  

 

Postgraduate students in the Department of Environmental and Biosystems Engineering 
presented their study progress on Saturday 24th May 2014. 

 

Group photo: MSc. Students and their Supervisors 

The event was held at the Institute of Nuclear Science and Technology Conference room. 

 

Students follow the proceedings during the presentations 

 


